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Comments We have recently moved to Loxwood. It is a semi rural area.   It has no heavy industrial use nearby 
and the village sits in open countryside.  We have a dog and walk daily through Pallinghurst Woods. It 
is beautiful. Quiet and peaceful and the bluebells in Spring are wonderful.  These woods are so 
beneficial to our health and well-being. They should be preserved not only for our generation but the 
ones to come.  We cannot make any more land and our woods and ancient woodlands are precious 
treasures. Currently in the press and the media we are being told to plant more trees, cherish our 
wildlife and their habitats. Put preservation orders on trees, look after bats, badgers. I therefore 
STRONGLY OBJECT to this application.  It would be a criminal act in my view and once these trees are 
felled and the peace and quiet needed for our wildlife.. it will be gone forever!.  You cannot have 42 
HGV lorries a day driving alongside public footpaths, bridle ways and narrow country roads. The noise 
and pollution will be horrendous and totally unsafe for people,dogs, cyclists and horse riders. It will 
totally ruin a beautiful part of West Sussex and for what.?  It won't help the local economy; bring jobs 
for local people. In fact, the woods as they are now bring people out from the towns to walk, ride, 
cycle, breathe in the fresh air.  Surely the pandemic has shown us how much we need places like 
Pallinghurst Woods for our mental health?

Received 16/08/2021 13:33:01

Attachments


